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Family Care RFP for MCOs 
Questions and Answers 

 

 

The following questions regarding the Family Care RFP for MCOs were submitted based 
on input from the MAWC: 
 

 
 

 

Responses are anticipated on 4/21/17 and should be available at the following website: 
https://vendornet.wi.gov/Bid.aspx?Id=3c36225f-e40f-e711-80f9-c651048834ab 
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